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McGIRL UNIVERSITY

M< )NTKEAL
Faculty of Arts

- Office of the Dean

January 18, 1926.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,

Principal, McGill University.

S-.

My dear Principal,

I enclose the following for your information:- 

(1) A copy of a course of study for the proposed Department 

of Music in McGill College, drawn up by Dean Perrin
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and dated the 15th instant; 

(2) A reconstruction of this course suggested by myself for 

the purpose of reducing the labour and cost of admin-

istration to the lowest limit;

(3) A copy of a letter written to Dean Perrin by me explaining 

the situation as I see it at present.

Yours very truly,

Ends.
L

Dean

■

I
;v;

I

W.y -S'S-S


